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 Please be advised that CONNECT Music Licensing has changed its business 

address. 

 Anything addressed to CONNECT Music Licensing should now be sent to the 

following mailing address: 

CONNECT Music Licensing 
171 East Liberty Street  
Unit 263 
Toronto, ON 
M6K 3P6 
Canada 

 For users of the Commercial Radio Reproduction Tariff, email correspondence may 

continue to be sent to radioreproduction@connectmusic.ca. 

 For any other inquiries, contact info@connectmusic.ca.  

 This constitutes a public notice pursuant to 66.71 of the Copyright Act, RSC 1985, c 

C-42 
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